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 Please follow these guidelines closely for accessing parts of Abbey Close via 

the road closed area on Saturday 4th June between the hours of 8.00 and 23.00 

 

Display the reverse of this document in your windscreen to enable road 

marshalls to quickly identify you. 

 

Proceed at 5mph, using hazard warning lights even if this appears unnecessary.  

 

Be aware that there could be backlogs of vehicles at certain times because of 

the deliveries coming into the events. Your movement down Abbey Close 

could be subject to severe delays. 

 

Obey marshalling staff at all times. They will be trying to organise traffic to 

come up and down a street that can only take one way traffic and therefore 

will need to hold groups of vehicles back whilst those coming the other way 

are cleared. 

 

Be aware that there will be a high volume of foot traffic at certain times 

including people with picnics, small children and pushchairs and their safety is 

the priority of all staff. 


